
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

On Monday June 21, 2021, a quorum of the Christopher Kohl’s 

Fire District Governing Board, may be in attendance at a 

promotional ceremony to be held at Station 51 from 

approximately 1:00pm until 3:30pm.  

 

No Christopher Kohl’s Fire District business or discussions will 

take place among CKFD Board members. 

 


